
From: Waller, Tim L <twaller@hearst.com>
To: Tori Beth Blacktoribethblack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/9/2017 12:23:53 PM
Subject: Re: Lt. Gov. to Join Senator Davis for Town Hall

Thank you!
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 9, 2017, at 12:22 PM, Tori Beth Black <toribethblack@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:
 

Hi Tim,
 
It was great speaking with you. I just wanted to let you know the Lieutenant Governor will be speaking in the 
upstate at an open Town Hall with Senator Tom Davis next Thursday. It will be at Mutts BBQ (1020 Powdersville 
Rd, Easley, SC 29640) at 6:00pm et and it will cover a number of topics, including the gas tax. We are expecting a 
good turnout and, would love to have you or someone from yhe WYFF team there. Please let me know if you 
are interested or if you have any questions.
 
Thanks!
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-1979
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